
 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

 

        

 

 
 
Bulletin No 15: Week ending Friday 20th March 2020 
 

 

 

Monday 16th March 

 Parent Consultations CANCELLED 
Tuesday 17th March 

 Parent Consultations CANCELLED 
Wednesday 18th March 

 Mother’s Day tea CANCELLED 
Thursday 19th March 

 Mother’s Day tea CANCELLED 
 
 

 

WhatSAP?! 
Weekly parent communication for the families of South Avenue Primary School 

Letters & Emails home 

► Mini mid year pupil reports coming home on 

Wednesday. 
 

Key dates and reminders for your diary   
 

Friday 20th March   Year R book and biscuit with parents 2.45—3pm CANCELLED 
Thursday 26th March  Stay and Play for Reception classes 9am - CANCELLED 
Wednesday 1st April  End of Term 4 (1.30pm finish) 
 

Weekly Attendance Figures  

Whole school Attendance target:      

100% 

Last week we achieved:    

95.2%   

Thank you so much for your generosity 
and support with this year’s Sport Relief. 
We raised a fantastic £214.56 towards this 
worthy cause. 
 

The children had a wonderful time on 
Friday, learning new skills and tricks with 
Jump Rope Coach Chris. 
 

Coach Chris commented on how impressed 
he was with both the behaviour of our 
children and how engaged they were - we 
are always proud of our pupils and it is 
lovely to hear a visitor affirming this too. 
 

Although it was a tough decision to make, 
a winner was chosen from each class and 
received a certificate and will also receive 
a custom made skipping rope.   

 

Here are this week’s Acts of Kindness…  We have included suggested Acts of Kindness for the weekends too!   
Monday 16.03.2020  Share a smile with your friend. 
Tuesday 17.03.2020  Hold the door for a teacher. 
Wednesday 18.03.2020  Tidy someone else’s stationery away for them. 
Thursday 19.03.2020  Do a favour for someone. 
Friday 20.03.2020   Tidy someone else’s cloakroom area for them. 
Saturday 21.03.2020  Offer to clean out the car. 
Sunday 22.03.2020  Fold some clothes. 

Read-a-thon Challenge 
We have been truly overwhelmed by the response to school Read-a-Thon and would like to extend a heartfelt 
thank you to all the children and families who took part and contributed. Together you have raised a 
phenomenal £1014. 32! With the match funding from Usborne books, this gives us an 
incredible £1622.91 to spend on new books for our school library and classrooms. 
Special thanks goes to: 
Opal class, who read the most. 
Topaz class, who raised the most. 
Ethan L, who read for the most minutes - 1320 minutes! 
Oliver G, who raised the most money - £137.50! 
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